
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 Friday 26 February 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day Thursday 4th March 2021 
 

s exciting plans for World Book Day 2021!  
World Book Day is a national celebration of reading and although most of us are 
working remotely at this time, we are planning some lovely activities for your children 
to take part in. World book day offers a wonderful opportunity to share the joy of 
reading.  
 
On Thursday 4th March
uploading a pre-recorded story for your child to listen to and enjoy.  
 

ve lesson taking place 
via the World Book Day website called 
will be taking place at 10:30am and will star some special guest authors! This will be 
for Approx. 30 minutes.  
 
You will also receive a digital £1 book token on Thursday 4th March. Yo

Thursday 4th March at 8am. You will then be able to either print the book token or show 
it on a device at participating bookshops and supermarkets by Sunday 28th March 
2021.  
 
We hope that you and your child/ren enjoy World Book Day 2021 and have fun 
celebrating reading and spending time together listening, sharing and discussing 
books that you love.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Amy Crockett  
 
English Lead  


